
From: Roberto Mannella  
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2017 7:14 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Cc: Amber Cantell ; Martin, Jackie <JMartin@London.ca>; Macpherson, Andrew 
<AMACPHER@London.ca> 
Subject: Re: TFAC/PEC 
 
Heather: 
 
Given the information below, I would request that TFAC's delegation be moved to May 8th to align with 
the new date for delivering Tree Planting Strategy Report. 
 
Depending on the time, I may not be able to attend on the 8th but we will work to have someone there 
if I am not available. 
 
Thanks. 
 
-- 
8~) 
Roberto 
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